
 
 
 
 
 
FOR:  Potential IB students, Parents, and Counselors 
 
DATE: Thursday, January 23, 2020 
 
TIME:  6:00 p.m. 
 
PLACE: Fairhope High School Cafeteria 
  (Located on north end of high school, Hwy 98) 
 
Information about our school’s IB Programme, its courses, activities, and benefits will 
be discussed during this time. Current students, counselor, and administrators will be 
on hand to lead the discussions and answer any questions during the Q&A time. 
 
More information about our IB Programme can be found on the FHS website:  
www.fairhopehs.com, Academics, International Baccalauareate.  Current applications 
are only available electronically (on the website) and are due no later than           
February 7, 2020. 
 
 
 
 

“I Think 
Therefore, IB!” 

http://www.fairhopehs.com/

